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GP Health support 

Please find the attached flyer for the NHS GP Health service.  This is a self referral only 

service. 

You can also locate the information in the Useful documents section of our website: 

http://www.westpenninelmc.org.uk/page1.aspx?p=14&t=1 

 

Forthcoming AGM - GP of Note award nominations 

We are in the process of organising our AGM and will be in touch with further details in due 

course.   

As in previous years, we will be celebrating the outstanding work of one of our GP 

colleagues with a GP of Note award.  We encourage you to send in your nominations for GP 

colleagues in the West Pennine area who you feel should have their outstanding work 

recognised.  Please e-mail nominations to westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

LPC-LMC joint working group meeting - Tuesday 21st March 2017 

West Pennine LMC will be meeting with the Local Pharmaceutical Committee next Tuesday.  

If you have any issues relating to pharmaceutical matters/ prescribing, please let us know 

and we will gladly share them at this meeting. 

 

 



 

 

HPC vaccination for boys - very short survey to be completed 

As part of HPV Action's work, they are running a very brief survey of GPs and dentists, 

seeking their views.  This takes only a few seconds to complete and it would be much 

appreciated if you would do so. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XG935K3 

 

BMA survey for locums and sessional GPS 

https://www.bma.org.uk/collective-voice/policy-and-research/education-training-and-

workforce/sessional-gp-survey 

The BMA has launched their  first survey for salaried and locum GPs since 2010. It is open to 

everyone whether BMA members or not, and is applicable for any GP who works in a 

salaried or locum role including partners who may have additional roles.  This survey should 

take no longer than 15 minutes to complete. 

 

Guidance on website  

We have recently added the BMA's guidance to NHS funding, as well as the most up-to-date 

guidance on the MCP contract.  Please visit our website www.westpennine.org.uk for these 

and other guidance and useful documents. 

 

If you require any more information about the above or any other Primary Care issues, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XG935K3
https://www.bma.org.uk/collective-voice/policy-and-research/education-training-and-workforce/sessional-gp-survey
https://www.bma.org.uk/collective-voice/policy-and-research/education-training-and-workforce/sessional-gp-survey

